
INVITATION



You are cordially invited to the opening reception of the exhibition

Designed, created, and distributed by the

Mémorial de la Shoah, Paris, France

Monday, January 9, 2017 at 6pm

In attendance

Dr. Steven D. Roper, Executive Director, Peace, Justice and Human 
Rights Initiative, Office of the Provost, Florida Atlantic University

Linda Medvin, M. Ed., Director, Center for Holocaust and Human 
Rights Education, Florida Atlantic University

Stéphanie Menaud-Gougain, Head of Political Affairs and 
Communication, Consulate Général of France in Miami

Jacques Fredj, Executive Director, Mémorial de la Shoah

Exhibition
Hélène Berr, A Stolen Life
On view from December 21, 2016
through February 11, 2017

Free admission

Florida Atlantic University 
Center for Holocaust and Human Rights Education
Theatre Lab/Parliament Hall
777 Glades Rd
Boca Raton, FL 33431

RSVP by January 6 at deborah.farnault@memorialdelashoah.org

Complimentary parking on January 9, 5–9pm in Parking Garage 2

In partnership with



This exhibition was designed, created, and distributed by the 
Mémorial de la Shoah in Paris, France (curators Karen Taieb and 
Sophie Nagiscarde), with the guidance of Mariette Job (niece of 
Hélène Berr), and made possible through the generous support 
of SNCF.

This presentation was made possible through the support of the 
Consulate General of France in Miami, the Embassy of France in 
the United States, and SNCF.


